
 
Belton Update  

4th February 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers and Children,  

What a whirlwind of a week! So many lovely things have happened. We have had most children back at school! One 

of my highlights of the week was playing with the Year 6 boys one lunchtime and seeing how amazing their skipping 

was. They were great fun to be around. Also I listened to Tyler read his book. It was great to hear his progress and I 

was so, so proud. Miss North also started a Dance Through the Ages with KS2 which will form part of our Platinum 

Jubilee celebrations.  

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

Next week is Children's Mental Health Week. We will be talking a lot about 

mental health and holding an E Safety day on Tuesday 8th February.   

On FRIDAY 11th February it is non uniform day  

where you can wear what makes you happy and something that helps  

celebrate your individuality!  

Just please think about the weather and safety. 

 

 

 

New Appointments 

Today we say a goodbye to Mr Hammond who moves on to pastures new and welcome Mr Waite, currently the 

Premises Officer at Long Whatton who will be our interim Premises Officer until our new Premises Officer Mr Peat 

starts his role. 

On Monday we also welcome Mrs Ghirardelli who will support in Badgers for the remainder of the year.  

Welcome to Belton School. 

 

Sports Clubs 

Sports Clubs run by our sports coaches are changing after half term with the follow clubs taking place. 

Please sign up for these clubs on WEDUC in the forms section   (Young Voices and other clubs will run as normal) 

 Run by our sports coaches Run by outside providers 

Monday Outdoor adventures Year 4, 5, 6  
Mr Pearce 

Dance 

Tuesday Tennis Year 4, 5, 6  
Mr Vasey 

Judo  
Football - Mr Coppard 

Wednesday  Gymnastics Year R, 1, and 2 
Ms Stubbs 

 

Thursday  Yoga Year R, 1 and 2  

 



 
Sports Ambassadors  

I am delighted that we are participating in the North Charnwood Sporting Ambassador programme 2021/22. It is a 

comprehensive virtual leadership training programme aimed at Y5/6 pupils.  There are 10 spaces and Miss Ebbs will 

be asking for applications soon! 

 

 

House Captains 

Year 6 only.  We are still looking for some resourceful children to become our 

House Captains for the rest of the year. You will help set up whole school 

events, represent your house in assemblies and other whole school activities. If 

you are interested then please let Mrs Yendall know.  (Thanks to those children 

who have already expressed interest). 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship Team 
We are looking for resourceful children to join our new Worship Team. This team will 
help in assemblies, be responsible for class prayer boxes, set up the hall for assembly 
and many more exciting tasks. If you are interested see Mrs Yendall for an application 
form. Entries close 23/2/2021 
 
 
 

 
World Book Week  

It isn’t for a few weeks yet but so you 

know what you need to dress like in 

plenty of time here is some 

information from Mrs Peczek. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 



 
The Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations 
 
For the Queen’s Jubilee the whole school will be doing a dance project inspired by the music throughout the Queen’s 
reign. I wondered if anyone had any of these things spare at home that might help us out.  
Umbrellas - Kids Leather Jackets - Bandanas - Sun Glasses - Bow Ties - Baseball Hats - Cowboy Hats. The items might 
stay in school for a while but if they are named we can get them back to you. 
 
Governors  

Parent governor ballot packs have been sent out in your children’s book bags (eldest child in school). There is a ballot 

form for both parents. There is a ballot box in the office or you can send it by post or via your child. Vote closes on 

Wednesday 23rd February at 10am. 

Volunteers 

 It has been wonderful to see so many parents applying for DBS’ to help with swimming. If you also want to come 

into school and help out we would be so grateful. Please get in touch! 

 

Diary dates (Covid guidance permitting)  

7th February Children’s Mental Health Week 
8th February E-Safety Day 
9th February Foxes trip to Lego Land Birmingham 
11th February Non uniform day 
14th- 18th February half term  
Inset day 21st February NO SCHOOL for children 
22nd February School opens 
23rd February Fire Rescue Year 1 and Year 5  
28th February Book Week 
28th February Hedgehogs Sponsored Scoot, Trike and Bike event 
 
3rd March World Book Day 
Week of 7th March Bikeability Badgers- please complete permission slips 
7th March Cinema night for whole school - Squirrels to organize 
10th March SATS meeting Year 6 
14th March Science Week 
Week beginning 14th March Parent evenings 
29th March Year 6 Warning Zone  
30th and 31st March Squirrels Easter performance – Three Trees 
 
6th April Badgers Sponsored food tasting event 
8th April Be Skilled Duathalon KS2 


